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Mail-in voting has worked for many years in Oregon without any significant 

difficulties. Ending this system will disproportionately affect the elderly, people with 

disabilities, or people with transportation issues. These challenges are designed to 

prevent people from voting, not to make voting safer. This is an attempt by the Trump 

administration to corrupt our government. Oregon needs to continue to stand strong 

on the side of the average US citizen and not cave to the whims of a would-be 

dictator.  


